## SPECIAL MEETING OF THE PLANNING COMMISSION CITY OF BROOKINGS APRIL 23, 1968

The meeting was called to order at 8:00 P. M. by Chairman Jack Holte.

Planning Commissioners present included Roy Brimm, Cal Gorte, Robert Dimmick, Sr., Gerald Ross, and Scott Sheppard. Not in attendance was William Landis.

Dick Keusink was the reporter present.

A lot plan for a proposed miniature golf course was presented by Jerry Thom. It is to be an 18-hole miniature course franchised by Arnold Palmer enterprises. It is in a C-1 zone and is located on Highway 101 between the Crest Motel and Brookings Supply on property now owned by Dr. Brown. The lot size is approximately 104 ft. x 150 ft. Robert Dimmick, Sr. made a MOTION that the miniature golf course proposed by Jerry Thom be accepted. Gerald Ross seconded the motion which was unanimously passed.

Reproductions of an article entitled "Mobile Home Living and Mobile Home Regulation" were passed out to the commissioners. It was also pointed out that Marvin Gloege would be unable to attend the May 7 meeting. The Commission decided to have him present his report at the June 4 meeting instead of calling a special meeting.

The meeting was then adjourned at 8:15 P. M.

Jack Holte, Chairman

ATTEST:

Robert O. Dimmick, Jr.

Secretary